
Uniform Requirements for Trail to Eagle Camp 

All candidates will report to camp registration in Full Field Uniform,  

this includes TTE camp meetings. 
 

REMEMBER:  You are a candidate for the highest rank in the Boy Scouts of America! 
 

Your Eagle Troop cap will be given to you by your TTE Scoutmaster on Sunday after registration.  You are 

expected to wear the cap, in a proper manor, at all times. 
 

As an Eagle Candidate you are encouraged to set the standards and be an example for other scouts.  

One of those examples is wearing a complete Field uniform to all meetings and formal camp programs. The 

TTE program is such an occasion. Every candidate must have a complete Field uniform. We know this is an 

added expense but one worthy of investing in the future of an Eagle Scout. Complete Field uniform will be 

worn every day for flag lowering / dinner and at other times called for in the schedule or requested by your TTE 

Scoutmaster. 
 

Field Uniform    BSA Long or Short sleeve scout shirt (short sleeve is suggested).  

    BSA scout pants or shorts ONLY. 

                        BSA scout socks. 

TTE shoulder patch and sewn in proper place. Purchase the patch at the in town meeting (date will be 

announced at a later time) or on Sunday, during camp check in. 
 

                        TTE neckerchief will be given to you on the first day of camp, bring a slide from home. 
 

 

Whenever the Field Uniform is not required, the Activity uniform is worn.  
  
Activity Uniform (informal): Any scout logo T-shirt or scout logo pull-over. No other logos are accepted. 

 

BSA scout pants or shorts. 

BSA scout socks.  
 

Contact Michele Hodges (hodgesmichele776@gmail.com), if you have any questions. 
 

OA members may wear their sash at Wednesday’s ice cream social, and Saturday’s Closing Ceremony. 
 

Keep in mind the temp can reach the 90’s and be as cool as the 50’s.  
 

Exceptions to the above dress code:  

     Horsemanship MB – Yucca Trail: jeans, long-sleeve shirt, hard-sole shoes. 
 

     Water activities: swimsuit, towel, (a modest one piece for females is strongly suggested). Pack your swimsuit 

on the top. All scouts will report to Med. Check area at the Trout Lake Pavilion in a swim suit. All scouts will 

report to Trout Lake waterfront with their swim tags. If choosing not to swim for the week let the waterfront 

staff know. 
 

Papers needed for Health check at Trout Lake Pavilion are a copy of the BSA Health form, Health and Safety 

papers, and medications in original bottles. Please make sure dosage and times given are accurate with what 

the scout receives daily at home. Place in the Ziploc bag that was given to you at check in. Parent or Guardian 

must stay with scout until health and swim check are completed.   
 

Only BSA medical forms (A-B-B-C) are accepted at camp. This form WON’T be returned at the end of camp 

bring a paper copy.    
 

http://www.scouting.org/scoutsource/HealthandSafety/ahmr.aspx  
 
 

“You’ve Got to Believe” 
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